
Baptism Dates 

Nov. 20th, Dec. 11th 
 

Baptism Preparation Dates: 

December 4th  from 3:00 pm—

4:30 pm 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN CHURCH 
419 Conception Bay Highway 

Phone: 834-4501 or email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 
website: www.allsaintsparish.ca 

  
 Rector: Rev’d Sheila White  email: rev.sheila@allsaintsparish.ca 
 Associate: Rev’d Robin Trevors  email: rev.robin@allsaintsparish.ca 
 Deacon:  Rev’d Sam Butler  email: rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca 

Warden on Duty for October 
Sandra Taylor 
 

Tuesday, October 18th 
2:00 pm - Oceanview Home Communion  
with Rev. Everett 
6:30 pm - CLB 
 

Wednesday, October 19th 
12:00 pm  - Meals on Wheels  
8:00 pm - ACW  
8:00 pm - Sunday School Meeting 
 

Thursday, October  20th 
4:30 pm - Hot Meal Takeouts 
7:00 pm - Choir Practice 
 

Sunday, October 23rd 
8:30 am - Holy Eucharist BCP 
10:00 am - Holy Eucharist 
7:00 pm - Evening Prayer 
 

Sidespersons October 23rd 
Team #1, Gerry Fagan 
 

Eucharistic Assistants October 23rd 
8:30 am - Madonna R 
10:00 am - Bertha, Sherry, Barb T, Gloria 
 

Greeters October 23rd 
10:00 am - Cecil & Shirley Parsons 
7:00 pm - Jim & Ruth Hart 
 

Readers October 23rd 
Samantha Bickford 
Georgina Smith 
Clarence Fagan 
 

Servers October 23rd 
Janessa Neuss, Kyla Trevors 
 

Prayers October 23rd 
Jim Hart 

Bible Study with M. Critchell  

Starting Monday, Oct. 17th at 
2:00pm or Thursday Oct. 13th at 
7:00pm. Sign up sheet at back of 
church. Any questions, contact 
Madeline at 834-9769  or Judy 
Jefford at 834-8749. Details on sign-
up sheet. 

Group Bible Study:  Just Ten - 
DVD Series on Commandments 

THURSDAYS 7:30 –9:00 pm 
Part 1  - Oct. 27th - Dec. 1st  

Rev. Robin Trevors 
Sign up sheet at the back of the 

church 

Church Lads Brigade  

CLB is open to both male and female 
and is divided into five age groups: 
Officers - ages 19+ 
Senior Corps (SC) - Ages 13 - 
19Junior Training Corps (JTC) - 
Ages 10 - 12 
Young Training Corps (YTC) -  
Ages 7 - 9 
Little Training Corps (LTC) -  
Ages 5 & 6 

THE CANDLE 
Mission Statement 

The purpose of All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians 
dedicated to Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care,  

Outreach and Fellowship. 

October 16, 2011 

Fall Fair News: 

 The Fall Fair committee is busily planning for the upcoming festivities. We are 
looking for your support for the following: 

- Parcel Post - please drop any items you have for adults and children  'Unwrapped' to 
the Parish Office. 

- Jewelry Sale - If you have jewelry items that you no longer wear then why not donate 
them to our Vintage Jewelry Boutique. Call Judy Jefford at 834-8749 

- Tickets for the Hot Turkey Dinner are available from Jerry Fagan (834-5303), Herb 
Butler (834-6327) and Sandra Taylor (834-4627). Tickets are $15 and dinner will be at 
5:30  on November 11th.  

Sunday School 
Our children are our most precious possession. To fulfill the promises we make at 
every Baptism: “to do all in our power to support these persons in their life in Christ” 
we need your help to create a sacred space for them. 
 
Will you prayerfully consider offering yourself as a teacher? 
Are you able to assist our teachers by doing some of the preparations for Sunday 
School from your home? 
 
If you are able to join our Sunday School Team, please contact Rev’d Sheila at 834-
4501. 
 
There will be a meeting for our Sunday School Team on Wednesday, 19th at 8pm  -- 
please make every effort to attend. 

Don’t forget to order your Home Cooked Meals!!    
We  look forward to our next take out dinner (Braised Beef in red wine with garden 
vegetables and pastry) on October 20th !!  Meals must be ordered in advance and can 
be picked up anytime between 4:30—6:30pm Cost : $10.00 per meal.   Order forms 
are available at the back of the church. 



Sobeys Gift Certificates are here 
We have begun a new fundraising initiative for our parish.  Are you a Sobeys shopper?  
If so how about supporting our parish by  giving us your  money in exchange for a 
Certificate of equal value to shop at Sobeys: for example a $100.00  gift certificate will 
cost you $100.00,  Sobeys will give us a percentage of all certificates purchased from 
All Saints. 
Your church could benefit from your  grocery shopping.  Certificates are available in a 
variety of denominations to meet your needs. 
Team captains will be in place to take orders — if you are interested.  Please contact 
Barb Porter at 834-3662 for further information . 

Old Windows:  
Would you like to have an old church window for your house, cabin or shed?  For 
a donation of $100.00 you can own one.  Call our parish office with your request. 

For those who will begin Confirmation Classes in Sept 2012 

If you aren’t old enough to attend confirmation classes this year but will be 11 years of 
age by December 2012 we ask that you attend  Faith Café from 7pm- 8pm on 
September 25th,  October 30th, November 27th. 
 
These 1 hour sessions will assist in the preparation for confirmation classes. Our focus 
will be on the relevance of Church and God in everyday life. 

Power of Blessing Retreat 
We are pleased to invite you to a Power of Blessing Retreat at Lavrock on 
November 25th and 26th. We are able to take a maximum of 50 people.  Cost is 
$40.00 per person to cover cost of accommodations, meals and materials.  If you 
would like to register please contact the parish office. 

Want to make friends, have fun, and learn leadership skills? if you or someone you 
know is between the ages of 9 and 13 then look no further then the Navy League Cadet 
CorpNorthern Ranger! You can learn new skills, make friends, attend wake-a-thons, 
dances, and parades, Drop down on Thursday nights at Park Place Community Center 
from 6:30 to 9:00 to get more information and join our cadet corp! And to top it off 
there is no cost to our program! We also can be contacted through e-mail at 
nlccnorthernranger@hotmail.com or by calling 740-6562. 

Dollar Bills 
There were two old dollar bills. One was a $100 dollar bill and the other was a $1 
dollar bill. The $100 dollar bill said, "I've lived a good life. I've been to the amusement 
park, the theater, the zoo and baseball games." 
"Wow," said the $1 dollar bill. "You sure have had a good life." 
"Where have you been?" asked the $100 dollar bill. 
"Oh, I've been to a Baptist church, a Methodist church, a Lutheran church and an 
Episcopal church." 
The $100 bill said, "What's a church?" 

Memorials  
 

A Memorial has been given to All Saints Church Renovation Fund  
in Loving Memory of:  

 
• Hubert Fagan (remembering his birthday October 7th) by wife Hilda & family.  
• Henry G. Dawe (remembering his death October 18, 1997) by Laura. 
• Frederick Ross & Mary Emma Greenslade by Allan Fowler. 
• Betty Bursey by R.C.M.P/ H. Division Officer’s Mess. 
 

A Memorial has been given to All Saints Church Renovation Fund  for a Window 
in Loving Memory of:  

 
• Mother Beatrice Weir, Father Hubert Weir, Brother W inston Weir, 

brother-in-law Stewart Rideout by James & Geraldine Weir & family.  
 

A Memorial has been given to All Saints Church Renovation Fund for Roofing 
in Loving Memory of:  

 
• Mother Beatrice Weir, Father Hubert Weir, Brother W inston Weir, 

brother-in-law Stewart Rideout by James & Geraldine Weir & family.  
 

Renovation Project Update  
Work is continuing on the steeple, which will allow resumption of the 
installation of the new metal roof. Check out our Website to view our photo 
album and follow along as we continue to track our progress.  And please 
continue with your generous support as we Honour our Past, while continuing 
to Invest in Our Future!! 
 To complete Phase 1 we need $252,572.67  
 As of October 9th you have donated $152,670.43 

Thank Offerings have been given to All Saints Church Renovation Fund for: 

• Mary Porter celebrating her 90th birthday on October 17th by Bill, Rita, 
Kirsten & Mitchell Haynes. 

• Mary Porter celebrating her 90th birthday on October 17th by Mattie & Ruby 
Jefford. 

• Mary Porter celebrating her 90th birthday on October 17th by Clayton Arnott. 
• Mary Porter celebrating her 90th birthday on October 17th by Cheryl & Gus 

Doyle & family. 
• Mary Porter celebrating her 90th birthday on October 17th by Dale & Joanne 

Bickford & family. 
• Mary Porter celebrating her 90th birthday on October 17th by Joan Jefford. 


